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Pegi Perry
23 jump lane
Hudson, NH 03051

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am gettin so stressed out with the raping of my coyntry's natural resources especially when it is in my
neck of the woods (while they are still there). Superabundance is a very well documented myth!
 Please mark this voter down as not in favor of the Northern pass and pro alternative energy research.
Thank you

Sincerely,
Pegi Perry

mailto:Pegi-anne.perry@amphenol-tcs.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

